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Hi Ms Balcher: 

Can you please have our APN #045-310-053 added to the list of residences that are to be notified in advance of 
events at the Caldwell Cave Winery?

From the topo parcel map attached, you can see that our home is line of sight to the cave complex located 
across the steep ravine marked as Kreuse Canyon on the map.

Our line of sight and sound makes us the closest neighbor to be impacted by direct noise from daily operations 
and especially from events which often have and not supposed to have amplified music.

Thanks,

Peter Menzel and Faith D’Aluisio

199 Kreuzer Lane
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